
Arcadia Elementary School Community Council Minutes 

February 16, 2023 -3:45pm 

Arcadia Library 

Welcome 
Attendees: Mr. Graham, Nicole Burbank, Chantel Humpherys, Elizabeth Potter, Christina 

Belcher, Jenn Hathaway, Jenica Bringhurst (virtual) 

Absent: Michelle Robertson 

Approval January Meeting Minutes (5 min) 
Motion to approve minutes: Christina Belcher 

2nd motion to approve minutes: Chantel Humpherys 

Update from School District (10 Mins)- Nicole Burbank, Mr. Graham  
o January DCC update 

Update will be provided in March 

o “Who Represents Me” List. 

Nicole Burbank sent a list to all SCC members with the list from the district. 

o Reminder- scams are occurring with our SCC lists and email addresses.  

Scammers are getting the information from the websites. 

Scammers are acting as the principal and asking for gift cards.  This would never 

occur.  As a precaution, the email addresses of council members have been 

removed from the school website.   

 

Safe Walking Route (5 mins)- Jenn Hathaway 
o Safe Walking Route Assembly in March. 

An assembly can be scheduled through saferoutes.utah.gov.  

o Review Safe Walking Route. 

Jenn Hathaway shared that there were no changes to the walking route.  The 

school website has the safe walking route posted.  Jenn has reached out to 

Taylorsville PD and Granite School District PD to see if they could send 

resources to help with issues regarding speeding.  Neither could provide resources 

at this time.  Jenica Bringhurst offered to reach out again.   

Data Review/Testing (10 min)- Mr. Graham 
o Land Trust plan- starting the process of finalizing. 

Mr. Graham submitted the final report for last year and received the OK from the 

district. 

Plan for the 2023/2024 school year will be voted on in March. 

LAND Trust Budget Committee Report (10 mins)- Mr. Graham 
o Budget Review 

Mr. Graham reported that it is projected that the Land Trust budget will be spent 

by end of the school year.  Funds from school operations will be used if spending 

goes over budget. 

o Estimated funding for next school year- first part of March 

Spending plan for the 2023/2024 school year will be voted on in March. 



 

Digital Citizenship Committee Report (5 mins)- All Members 
o Netsmartz Assembly- February 8, 2023 

o Update from PTA on Technology Awareness Week 

Christina Belcher reported that the PTA had more families visit their table on the 

first day of SEP’s.  They had a BINGO game to promote Technology Awareness 

Week.   

Next SCC Meeting: Thursday, March 16, 2023 @ 3:45 in the library 

Next DCC Meeting (Jenn Hathaway to attend): Tuesday, March 14, 2023  

6-7:30 pm @ District Office  

 

Open Forum 
• Mr. Graham announced that tutoring is available to Arcadia students.  There are 10 spots 

available.  Students from Taylorsville High, Latino’s in Action are providing the service.   

• Christina asked about getting more communication out regarding SCC.  It was discussed 

that information regarding SCC will be provided during kindergarten orientation on 

March 3rd.  Also, teacher referrals are helpful. 

 

Assignments- N/A 

Adjourn 
Motion to adjourn: Jenn Hathaway  

2nd motion to adjourn: Elizabeth Potter 

Vote unanimous to adjourn 

 

 


